
What we bought with the money from the       

PTFA 

 

First of all, we would like to thank the PTFA for the £3,500 that they 

raised for our school. They put a lot of effort into organising different 

fund raising events such as: Halloween discos, Valentine discos, 

Christmas fairs and summer fairs etc.  

The money they have raised has paid for:  the outdoor street in 

nursery; the imagination playground; the new stage in the KS2 hall 

along with a new screen and projector. We also bought table tennis 

and pool tables; the equipment needed for the science lab; the 

tortoise that we will be adopting and the necessary items required to 

take care of it. Many of the students in our school enjoy playing 

football during their break times, so we purchased some new goal 

posts that are larger than the old ones. In KS1, we bought new tables 

and chairs to create a learning area, along with a white board and 

new supplies - it is located just outside of the year 1 and 2 

classrooms.  

All of these items create positive learning environments and allow 

the pupils in our school to achieve their greatest potential (as well as 

having great fun too).  We are so grateful for all of the things that 

make our school as amazing as it is and we thank everyone who is 

involved in fundraising activities. 

THANK YOU! 

  


